
Year 2 

Summer Term 2024 

Welcome back to the Summer term! We hope you all had a lovely, restful break and you’re ready 
for an exciting term ahead. 

This term our theme is “Amazing Inventors”.  This theme will see us step back through history to 
see the work of some significant  inventors including Alexander Graham Bell and Edward Jenner 

whose inventive creations have helped shape technology in modern day life. 

We are really excited about this theme, which gives us an opportunity for some really creative 
art and DT work. We will be using a great range of stories and non-fictions texts, to support our 

theme. 

Teacher contact details: 

Mrs Macdonald 

emacdonald@kingsway.gloucs.sch.uk 

Miss Fenton— cfenton@kingsway.gloucs.sch.uk  

Please remember you can contact us via email or Class Dojo.  

PE days 

PE is an important aspect of 
a healthy lifestyle and we 
aim for our pupils to lead 

active lifestyles, to develop 
a healthy and happy mind and 

body. All children are re-
quired to participate in 2 
hours of PE each week.  

PE kits are to be kept in 
school on your child’s peg. As 
we will be outside, a pair of 
trainers and a spare pair of 

socks are a good idea. 

Wednesday—Athletics 
Thursday —Cricket 

General Reminders 
Please ensure your child comes to school with a 

labelled water bottle each day.  
As it is now the Summer term, with warmer 

weather, please also ensure your child comes to 
school with a sunhat if needed .On hotter days, 
please make sure that they have had suncream  

applied before coming to school. 

Reading at home 
Reading is the most important skill children will learn at 

school and, even though your child may be developing some 
fluency in their reading,  reading at home makes such a dif-
ference to children’s learning. Children will be encouraged 

to change their books whenever they need to. 

Many thanks for your continued support and encouragement 
with your child’s educational journey. 

Times tables 
Your child was issued with a Numbots login which was stuck in their reading dia-
ries  to help them practice addition and subtraction. They also have access to 
Timetable Rockstars, to help support their learning of the 2’s, 5’s and 10 times 

tables. 


